On May 6, 2016 COGCC Environmental Staff (Alex Fischer and Steven Arauza) conducted an
environmental field inspection of Kerr McGee’s DFMF #2 Strear Farms Facility (CE&P Facility ID:
1437129). Weather was sunny and temperatures about 70 degrees Fahrenheit.

The Facility was-active at the time of the inspection. Access to the Facility is from the southern and
western gates. Access was open but capable of being locked and secured. The following is a summary:

e Wind sock in disrepair.

e Tumble weeds and trash accumulating along fence on east side of the Facility.
e Tumble weeds accumulating along fence on north side of the Facility.

e Tumble weeds accumulating along fence on west side of the Facility.

e 300- bbl water tank not bermed, placard, or properly labeled.

e 300- bbl tank approximately % full of fluids.

e Fence in disrepair along north boundary of Facility.

e Berm along north boundary of Facility does not appear to be constructed as planned.
e Monitoring Well #2 not locked or secured.

e Monitoring Wells #1 and 4 locked.

e Concrete liquids handling cells do not appear to have an impermeable base.

e Pallets and fence post noted in one of the concrete liquids handling cells.

e Burrows in berm of the northwestern most concrete liquids handling cell.



